2/15/17



Students and Parents:

BANDS

The Warwick Middle School and High School Band have been invited to perform at the Lancaster-Lebanon Music Educators Association 2017 Spring Band Adjudication at Millersville University. This event will provide both of our ensembles with a memorable experience performing in a state of the art facility at MU, and valuable feedback from some of the area's finest music educators. Please read the attached information regarding the ensemble specific to you.

At the adjudication, we will be performing 2-3 pieces per group and will have a brief sight-reading session. We will be provided with a 45 minute warm-up location prior to our performance. Stay tuned for the announcement regarding the pieces of music that we will be performing.

Due to the timing of both performances, we will not have the opportunity to purchase lunch or eat in school. <u>Students should plan on packing a lunch on the day of their performance</u>. There will not be any opportunities to purchase food at Millersville University due to the Spring Break vacation that the collegiate students will be on.

Middle School Band Performance:

The Middle School Performance will take place on Monday March 13th, 2017 at 10:45am in the Winter Performing Arts Center on the campus of Millersville University.

Departure from Warwick MS: 8:30am

Arrival / Warmup: 9:30am Performance: 10:45am Return to WMS: 12:15pm

High School Band Performance:

The High School Performance will take place on Tuesday March 14th, 2017 at 12:45pm in the Winter Performing Arts Center on the campus of Millersville University.

Departure from Warwick HS: 10:30am

Arrival / Warmup: 11:30am Performance: 12:45pm Return to WHS: 2:45pm

Dress for both groups will be **concert black and white.**

Thank you for your continued support of our band program -

mtenaglia@warwicksd.org

Matt Tenaglia